
CFP: Ohio Classical Conference 2014 

 

The Annual Meeting of the Ohio Classical Conference will be held 

October 3-4, 2014 in Cleveland Ohio.  

 

The OCC is pleased to issue a call for papers for any and all aspects of 

the Classical World, especially presentations that deal with the 

pedagogical issues which arise in the Latin and Greek classrooms of 

today, from elementary school to graduate school. 

 

Please send abstracts by July 11, 2014 to 

white_r@shaker.org 

or 

Bob White 

c/o Shaker Heights HS 

15911 Aldersyde Drive 

Shaker Heights OH 44120 

 

Please feel free to direct any questions to me at the above addresses! 

 

Bob White 

OCC President, 2013-2014 

mailto:white_r@shaker.org

